

## Senator Bonacic Joins Goshen Community for Groundbreaking on the New Goshen Public Library

JOHN J. BONACIC June 12, 2017



(Albany, NY)- State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) was pleased to join members of the Goshen community, library trustees, and other guests for a groundbreaking ceremony at Salesian Park in the Village of Goshen yesterday to commemorate the future Goshen Public Library. On Dec. 2, 2015 the residents of the Goshen School District approved a bond referendum to finance construction of the new library, which will cost approximately \$9.3 million and be tentatively finished by next year.